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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Route 30 Pavement Repairs to Begin Tuesday, December 5, 2023 
 
(Tamuning, Guam, December 1, 2023) The Department of Public Works (DPW) advises motorists that 
repairs to the damaged pavement and sidewalk on Route 30 near Trankilo St. will begin on Tuesday, 
December 5, 2023. 
 
Work is scheduled to occur between 7:00 AM – 4:00 PM Monday-Saturday. The repairs are expected to be 
completed in late December 2023. 
 
While traffic in both directions will be maintained, there will be lane shifts and intermittent traffic stoppages. 
 
Motorists are reminded to drive cautiously through all construction zones, observe all posted speed limit and 
construction signs, and carefully heed to flaggers. Alternative routes and/or adjusting drive times when 
feasible are encouraged. 


